
   

MEDIA INVITE 

TO    : ALL MEDIA 

DATE    : 18 January 2012 

ATTENTION   : NEWS EDITORS/REPORTERS AND PR WIRE 

 

KZN DOT VOWS TO REDUCE ROAD ACCIDENTS BY INCREASING THEIR 

RESOURCES  

 

The KZN Department of Transport has vowed to reduce road accidents by 

increasing the number of its work vehicles.  

 

Today (18 January 2012) the Head of Department, Mr Chris Hlabisa is expected 

to officially hand over an additional 30 vehicles to the Departments regional 

commanders.  

 

These vehicles are an effort by the department to intensify the fight against road 

carnage and transgressions in KZN. This will also allow maximum results in our 

Operation Val’ingozi Campaign that was launched last year.  

 

Details of the handover  

Date: 18 January 2012 

Venue: Traffic Training College 

Time: 13h00 

 

The media is invited to attend 

 

ENDS. 

MEDIA CONTACT: Kwanele Ncalane 079 699 5755 

 


